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GracePointe Family, 
 
Join us on Friday at 6 PM for our End of Summer Bash.  This is a church-wide family event.  I 
am in charge of the water balloon games, my favorite!  If you want to participate in the water 
games, then you may want to wear suitable clothes and bring a towel.  There will be plenty of 
other fun activities if you opt out of the water slide and water balloon games. 
 
We want to read the entire New Testament out loud as part of our 15th Anniversary 
Celebration.  We will do this by signing up for one or more 20-minute spots on Friday and 
Saturday, August 22nd & 23rd between 8 AM and 8 PM.  The readings will take place in our 
Worship Center.  Each person will pick up where the last person left off.  Please sign up at the 
Information Table in the Worship Center. 
 
If you have volunteered to lead one of our other 15th Anniversary Celebration activities, we will 
have a meeting this Sunday, August 3rd, immediately following the worship service in the 
Conference Room.  On Saturday, August 23rd, we plan to have a free car wash, free yard sale, 
game area (dunking booth, bounce house, slide, cake walk, rock climbing wall, face painting), 
hot dogs & drinks, prayer booth, give-a-ways, community organizations tables, and a first aid 
station.  After Sunday's meeting, we will have more specific information to share and begin 
signing up volunteers.  On Sunday, August 24th, we will have a special service with an 
opportunity for people to share and a potluck fellowship following. 
 
This Sunday, we will 
be looking at John 11, 
where Jesus raises 
Lazarus from the 
dead.  This is where 
Jesus said, "I am the 
resurrection and the 
life. Whoever believes 
in me, though he die, 
yet shall he live, and 
everyone who lives 
and believes in me 
shall never die. Do you 
believe this?"  Pray for 
me as I continue to 
prepare. 
 
I Love You! 
 
Pastor Bobby 

 
 
 



  



 



 



 


